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Sent:  Thursday, 5 May 2005 12:36 PM

To: Committee, FHS (REPS)

Subject: Federal Inquiry into Adoption from Overseas

To The Secretary
Standing Committee on family and Human services
Inquiry into Adoption of children from Overseas

It has been bought to our attention that an inquiry is to be made and
we believe that the Federal Government should allow children adopted from
Taiwan to travel home to Australia after the Initial Decree has been granted.

Yours sincerely
Byron & Rebecca Hera-Singh
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